
                                WAVERLY AIRPORT COMMISSION 
                      
                      Minutes for Thursday, March 14, 2002, 7 P. M. 
 
1. Call to Order: Bruce Ecker, Chairman 
                            Bob Niederhauser, Vice Chairman 
                            Norman Mutchler, Commission Member 
         John Yost, Airport Manager 
                            Brenda Yost, Airport Manager 
                            Mike Cherry, City Engineer 
 

Absent:    Janice Johnson, Secretary 
Guests:    Fred Krumwiede 

        Rob Garber 
 
 
2) Approval of Minutes: Minutes had been distributed to the commission. Norm Mutchler 
moved that they be approved as written, seconded by Bob Niederhauser, motion 
carried.  
 
3) Financial Report: Financial information dated 2/28/02 was reviewed and placed on 
file. 
 
4) The commission reviewed a letter in response to the application to use funds from 
the aviation trust fund to acquire land for the 18/36 runway. The letter stated that an 
environmental impact study must be completed prior to land acquisition and included a 
recommendation that safety improvements to the current runway 11/29 be pursued first. 
Mike Cherry suggested that the application could be revised to include the 
environmental assessment as the first phase of the application and land acquisition the 
second phase. A motion to respond with a letter revising the application was made by 
Bob Neiderhauser, seconded by Bob Bauman, motion carried. 
 
5) Rob Garber from CGA associates fielded questions from the Commission on the 
layout plan.  
 
6) The commission heard comments from Fred Krumwiede. Fred stated that he had 
reviewed the airport layout plan and did not feel that the costs for land acquisition 
represented a fair value for the land. He also did not feel the airport expansion was in 
the best interest of the community with the Waterloo airport in close proximity. Fred 
informed the commission that he was the owner of the field North of the airport. This 
was a change from the information in the airport layout plan. Fred stated that he was not 
interested in selling his land for the 18/36 project. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Bruce Ecker  
Chairperson 


